
Welcome to the URMC Strong 
Memorial Hospital Obstetrics Service 
To help keep our staff, patients, and providers safe 
during the COVID-19 pandemic, we ask that all 
visitors follow these guidelines:

One healthy visitor is allowed ONLY 

during labor, delivery, and the immediate 

postpartum period. 

You must wear a face mask while here, and 

always when in the presence of healthcare 

providers.

If the person you are supporting has    

COVID-19, you will not be allowed to leave 

your room 

Thank you for your patience, understanding, and support in keeping everyone as safe as possible.

Meals can be purchased through the GetWell 

Network or in Cafe 601. 

We will screen for symptoms and take your 

temperature twice daily.  

You will be asked to leave if you have or 

develop symptoms of COVID-19, including: 

cough, shortness of breath, temperature of 

greater than 100.4   F/38   C, OR tightness in 

your chest 
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